
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

PUBLIC HEARING 

MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT (MVD) 
 

 

Residents of Merrimack are hereby advised that the Merrimack Village District Board of 

Commissioners will hold a public hearing to allow comments on the proposed Rate 

Increase and the acceptance and expenditure of up to $3,000,000 in grants from the NH 

Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) PFAS Remediation Loan Fund and the 

American Rescue Plan Act for mainline extensions. 

 

All interested parties are invited to attend. The public hearing will be held on Monday, 

July 17, 2023 at 7:00 PM in the Conference Room at the Merrimack Village District 

office located at 2 Greens Pond Road, Merrimack, NH. 

 

This hearing is being held in accordance with the requirements of NH RSA 40:13 and 

NH RSA 31:95-b. 

 

       Board of Commissioners 

       Merrimack Village District 

 


